
Formal	Complaint	to	Purbeck	District	Council	(revised	27	May	2016)	
	

	
Summary	
The	consultation	document	to	be	issued	on	9	June	2016	claims	that	the	previous	
consultation	in	Spring	2015,	showed:	
“Relatively	strong	public	support.	Acceptable	for	1,000	homes”	[west	of	Wool]	

There	were	262	responses	across	Purbeck	to	Option	4f	for	1,000	homes	in	Wool:	
• 90	out	of	262	(34%)	agreed	with	1,000	houses	
• 70	out	of	262	(27%)	disagreed	with	1,000	houses	
• 102	out	of	262	(39%)	wanted	a	partial	development		(which	means	they	wanted	

FEWER	than	1,000	houses)	

The	deduction	from	these	figures	that	there	is	"Relatively	strong	support.	Acceptable	for	
1,000	homes"	is	wrong	and	misleading.	

 
	 	
	 	



Here	are	the	two	relevant	sections	from	Purbeck	District	Council’s	documents.	

The	Purbeck	Local	Plan	Preferred	Options	document*	p.22	Section	63,	(my	highlighting):	

	
*	agreed	by	Purbeck	District	Council	at	its	Annual	Meeting	on	10	May	2016	for	publication	and	consultation	on	9	
June	2016	(with	the	word	‘Preferred’	removed	from	the	title)	 	



Section	64	refers	us	to	the	results	of	the	2015	consultation	in	the	Purbeck	Local	Plan	Partial	
Review	Issues	and	Options	Consultation	Report	–	June	2015	p.172	Section	744:	
	

	
	

Peter	Anderson	
27	May	2016	


